Teaching and Learning Project

Minutes

April 1, 2008

Location: Room 409
Present: Ed Bolds, Ruth Goodin, Christina Goff, Kiran Kamath, Richard Livingston, Gail Newman, Gil Rodriguez, Myra Snell, Nancy Ybarra
Approval of Minutes of February 19, 2008/ Approval of Agenda

approved
Announcements
· Student Success Conference to be held October 1 – 3  in Anaheim, Ca. 

For more information: http://rpgroup.org/SuccessConf-Main.htm 

· We agreed to send out an open invitation to the conference and then send out targeted recruitment emails to representatives from each of the five committees. Nancy will write the blurb for the email and Richard will send it out. Deadline for collecting names: May 1.
· Reminder: April 21st the TLP is presenting to the Academic Senate. Each committee will have about 3 minutes to update the Senate on their progress on assessment work.

· TLP website is now live. We agreed to list it on the intranet as Assessment/Teaching and Learning Project. The header on the title page will read Teaching and Learning Project: LMC’s Approach to Assessment

· Reminder: Our last meeting for this semester is April 29th.

 Library and Learning Support Services  ( Christina  and Ed)
· Update on assessment planning for L&LSS
· The Assessment Cycle in Action: An example from our librarians
Christina gave a fabulous update on the assessment work of the L&LSS committee. She led us through the following documents: 

· an assessment plan for Library Service: Orientations for English 100 courses (this is a wonderful model of an assessment plan for a L&LSS unit)
· the “work plan” for conducting the pilot assessment

· preliminary results from the pilot
Next Steps in Encouraging Implementation of the Assessment Cycle in all TLP areas and Program Review Units

· Update from Student Services ( Gail): Gail shared a short update/preview of the work of the Student Services Committee. The group is using a rubric developed by the TLP for giving feedback to Student Service programs/units on PSLOs, assessment plans, and assessment reports. They conducted a “dry run” using the rubric to discuss feedback for the Outreach program and felt the experience helped everyone come to a common understanding of expectations for the assessment process.
· Others???? We will hear from GE Committee next meeting.
